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BY E-MAIL ONLY 

November 17, 2010 
 
Edward B. Veldboom 
Russel, Christie, LLP 
505 Memorial Avenue 
P. O. Box 158 
Orillia, ON 3V 6J3 
 
Dear Mr. Veldboom: 
 
Re: Plateau Wind Inc. 

Application for Determination of Location of  
Distribution Facilities within Road Allowances of the  
Municipality of Grey Highlands 
Board File Number:  EB-2010-0253 

 
The Board is in receipt of your letter dated November 16, 2010 requesting an extension 
of the due date for filing the Municipality of Grey Highlands’ submissions because 
neither you nor your client had received Plateau Wind Inc.’s written submission as of 
November 16, 2010.  
 
The Board grants your request for an extension of the due date for the submissions to 
November 29, 2010. This extension applies to the Board staff submissions as well. 
 
Furthermore, the due date for Plateau Wind Inc.’s reply submissions is extended to 
December 6, 2010 to allow it time to review the Municipality of Grey Highlands’ 
submissions prior to filing its reply submissions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c: Mr. Dan Best, Municipality of Grey Highlands 
 Mr. David Timm, Plateau Wind Inc. 
 Mr. Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
 Mr. Tyson Dyck, Torys LLP 


